
REQUIRED REPORTING OF STATS 
The IHSAA adopted the following policy effective with the 2011-12 school year. 

For the Sport of Football:   

Required reporting of stats are to be completed by Tuesday at 3:00 PM 

•  Following the third game (September 13th) 

•  Following the six game (October 4th) 

•  Following the ninth game 

•  End of season for play-off qualifiers 

A reminder, the following statistical data is now required: 

• Tackles 

• Interceptions and return yards 

• Fumbles and return yards 

• Touchbacks on kickoffs. 

Please contact Bud Legg (blegg@iahsaa.org) in our office for questions.   


